
Twenty-eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
October 15, 2017

“I can do all things in him who strengthens me.”  Philippians 4:13 

   CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS

Sunday, October 15, 2017            
Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  8:00 am   PreK – 5th Grade PRE 
  8:00 am   Adult Ed
  9:30 am  Liturgy +Mark Nix  (6 years)  
10:30 am  Parish Brunch – All Invited
  3:00 pm  Confirmation Practice CTK
  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon
    

Monday, October 16, 2017  
    NO  Liturgy 
Take Breakfast to ICU Baptist Desoto 
  6:15 pm  Boy Scouts
    

Tuesday, October 17, 2017  
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Tony Leisner  by: Carmen Kreider

  8:30 am  Weight Loss Group

Wednesday, October 18, 2017 
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Fr. John Young  by:  Don & Chris Greer

  6:30 pm  6th – 12th grades PRE       
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Thursday, October 19, 2017 
  8:00 am  Liturgy +Harry Tobin by: Jim Buechele

  9:00 am  Adult Ed
10:00 am  Senior Center 
  3:30 pm  Interfaith
  7:00 pm  Choir
  8:00 pm  AA & Al-Anon  

Friday, October 20, 2017
  8:00 am   Liturgy Intentions of Clara Shepard  
                                                 by: Josephine Muzzi       
  

Saturday, October 21, 2017    
  5:15 pm  Confessions
Confessions available by appointment also 662-429-7851    
   6:00 pm  Liturgy For the Parish Community        

Sunday, October 22, 2017            
Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
  8:00 am   PreK – 5th Grade PRE 
  8:00 am   Adult Ed
  9:30 am  Liturgy +Jan Langford  by: Holy Spirit  
  4:00 pm  Confirmation CTK – All Invited
  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon

Priest Contact Numbers:
SERIOUS SACRAMENT EMERGENCY ONLY 901-351-6591 

All other needs  662-342-1073 

CHILDREN’S HOMILY
October 15 – Maria Mitchell 

October 22 – Ginger Raff 

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY
October – Noreen French

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE

October 15 – Brenda Caruthers 
October 22 – Merrygen Currick

Ministry Schedule
PLEASE REMEMBER:

You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to
begin.  This is important to be prepared and ready.                                

  

Saturday, October 21 – 6:00 pm    
Greeter:   Lori Stephens/Nancy Potts
Usher:   Chuck & Martha Blumer
Server:   Ron Sheppard
Lector:  Sam Hall/Nancy Brown    
Gift Bearer:   Doyle Family
Eucharistic Ministers: Danny & Cindy Thomas/Toby Goff

Sunday, October 22 – 9:30 am  
Greeter:   Susan & Jimmy Terry 
Usher:   Charlie Young/Dennis Fink
Server:   Mark Printup/Grant Mitchell 
Lector:   Morgan Billingsley/Chris Mitchell
Gift Bearer:   Powell Family
Eucharistic Ministers:  Bill & Chellie Warner/MaryAnn/ 
Susan & Jimmy Terry/LaRae Walgenbach/Josephine Muzzi 

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry 
obligation, it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve

in your place.  Thank you.

PARISH SUPPORT
Needed Weekly for Budget………..……...$6,094.81
Last Week’s Offering ……….....................$5,203.00
Needed Weekly for Note Payment …..….... $1,626.23
Debt Reduction Last Wk…. ………….......$    939.00  
Community Services……………………….. $      30.00
Bread………………………………………$     50.00

There should be no eating, drinking or gum in the Church. If a child
must have nourishment,

please do so in the cry room.

                                                      LAWN MINISTRY
Team #5 – Josh Michael, Dennis Johnson, Hank 
Ludwig, Harry Tarsi will begin Wednesday, 

October 11 through Saturday, October 14.  Team #6 – Ron 
Sheppard, Charlie Young, Ed Savage, and Darren Macip 
will begin Wednesday, October 18 through Saturday, 
October 21.  This ministry saves Holy Spirit thousands of 
dollars every year!  It is a real service to the Lord. God 
Bless all our lawn ministers.
                                                      

BULLETIN INFORMATION  All material for the bulletin 
must be submitted to MaryAnn Nix,  662 429-7851 or 
holyspiritchurch@shsm.org  by NOON TUESDAYS for 
inclusion in Sunday’s bulletin.

RCIA REGISTRATION is open- Call
Sr. Emily for more information 662-342-1073.

FOOD PANTRY NEED– Sugar  Holy Spirit provides the 
sugar for our Food Pantry here in Hernando.    We have 
been facing a real shortage of sugar lately to meet this 

mailto:holyspiritchurch@shsm.org


demand.  Bring sugar whenever it is convenient.  This food 
pantry serves the poor of our community.  Matthew 26:11
            God bless your generosity. 

Holy Spirit Men’s Association E-mail
holyspiritmensassn@gmail.com

CONFIRMATION 2017 -
Confirmandi and Sponsors will
have a practice this Sunday, Oct.
15th at 3:00pm.
Bishop Kopacz will be at CTK to celebrate Confirmation
on Sunday, October 22nd at 4:00pm. All are invited to 
come to pray and support our young people as they 
complete their initiation into the Catholic Faith.

ALL SAINTS: All Saints Day is a day of 
obligation. The masses are as follow:
Vigil mass Tuesday, October 31st:
 5:30 pm St. Joseph in Holly Springs. 
 5:30 pm Good Shepherd in Robinsonville.
 7:30 pm St. Gregory in Senatobia.
 7:30 pm Queen of Peace in Olive Branch.
Wednesday, November 1st:

8:00 am Holy Spirit in Hernando.
9:00 am Queen of Peace in Olive Branch.
9:00 am Christ the King in Southaven.
7:00 pm Holy Spirit in Hernando.
7:00 pm Christ the King (Bilingual mass)
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….

All Souls Triduum of Masses: 
Please remember all your deceased
loved ones in our annual triduum of
Masses which will be offered for their intentions.

Include their names on All Souls Day Envelopes 
which can be found in the pews. You can include a 
donation for the Masses. Drop the envelope in the 
collection basket any time before the Feast of All Souls or 
on that weekend. 

All Souls Triduum Masses will be on November 2nd, 
3rd, and 7th. The envelopes with the names of our beloved 
deceased will be part of the offertory presentation of gifts.

All Souls Book of 
Remembrance: Each year we 
include in the parish Book of 
Remembrance those parish 

members who passed away between November 2nd 
of the previous year and November 1st of the current
year. We will also include an insert into the Book of 
Remembrance the names of all non-parish members
who passed away during that same one year time 
period. You will find a sheet in the Narthex of the 
church to include their names.

Good Shepherd's Ladies Club will be holding its annual
Casserole Fund Raiser on Sunday, Dec. 3rd.

We are now taking PRE-ORDERS from 9/22 to 10/20for 
the following orders:

Manicotti (6 large noodles) $35.00
Smoked pork tenderloin (11/2 lbs.) $25.00
Please contact - Nancy Gho 
Loretta Hussey - 901-487-8321

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized

 Please Pray For The Sick 
Your prayers are requested for the following who are 
seriously ill:
Victor Pretti, Deanna Greer (Dean Niece), Rosemary Sabbatini, 
Rose Powell, Lucy Holland, Joann Rains (Liz Brown’s sis), 

Dawn Kovaloski, Gene Winters (Nix), Baby Asher Farmer, 
Ron Pickard, Al Gawel, Ginny Skinner, Michael Williams, 
George Bonner, Tom Schrenk (Gawel), Joyce & Terry Cobb 
(Stafford), Jon Wilson, Penny Mracich (Aime Anderson mom),
Mike Johnson, Sr. Antonienne Thoma, Raymond &
Gloria Slonena (tully), Dennis Schwab (Powell Nephew),
Betty Brotherton (B. Martin mom), Sonny Payne (Traicoff

Uncle), Melanie Brauss (Bill Gaudet’s sis), Tony Field (Maria Mitchell 

dad), Tony Pangelina,  Natalie Kane (Higdon), Kerry Helms 
(Higdon bron law), Donna Youngblood (J. Terry cousin), Pete 
Cervetti (Cass Douglas), John Foti (Muzzi Bro), Daniel Douglas 
(Jeffries bronlaw), Birdie Lewis (Felicia grandma), Kim Craig (J. Davis 

sisn law), Meredith Hannah, Farris Jenkins (N Rachal bron law), 
Carter  Brooks, Josh Bixler (Bill/Liz Brown’s nephew), Sherry 
Vowell (Ken Hoover’s sis), Sara Hewitt (Marie Smith), and Jared 
Smith (Liz Brown).  Please notify the Pastor when serious illness 
occurs or when hospitalization is indicated: we would like to 
strengthen the ill with the Eucharist and the Sacrament of the Sick
(Anointing).

Our Holy Spirit web address is:
http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com 

NO CELL PHONE ZONE   We remind all to please
turn off all cell phones and electronic
communication devices when entering the
church buildings. The signals, even from a
silenced phone, interfere with the wireless
microphones of the church.

LECTOR TRAINING IN ENGLISH.

Saturday, November 4th at Holy Spirit 545 E
Commerce, Hernando 10:00 AM – Noon.  Open to
new Lectors (must have received the Sacrament of

Confirmation) and current Lectors.

CONGRATULATIONS
AND 

BEST WISHES

http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com/
https://webmail.shsm.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=xSb5Eyu4_H7M0vMQMcE8-ohkxom-QnPDwi-QaHGu4wm7H4ni6srUCA..&URL=mailto%3Aholyspiritmensassn@gmail.com


Charlie and Carol Menne on the 
birth of their great grandaughter 

Caroline Womack
Born September 21, 2017

9 lb. and 20” long
CARDINAL WUERL TALK AT

ST. LOUIS CHURCH

                            Donald Cardinal Wuerl, Archbishop 
of  
                            Washington, will give a talk on
                           “The Radical Call to Missionary 
                            Discipleship” in the Clunan Center on
                            Tuesday, Oct. 17th at 7pm at St. Louis 
                            Church (203 S. White Station Rd. 
Memphis) 
                               Admission is free but please register 
at lumencivitatis.com so we can accommodate 
seating.

Our Holy Spirit web address is:
http://www.holyspirit-catholic.com 

PREGNANCY CARE CENTER – BABY  
BOTTLES  If you failed to return your 

baby 
bottle this weekend, please run it by some 
time this week.    Thank you for caring 

and 
joining together in this work. 
 Please be generous. 

Holy Spirit Men’s Association E-mail
holyspiritmensassn@gmail.com

September 27th – November 5th Learn more or get 
involved by visiting our campaign at 40daysforlife.com/
(Memphis) or contact Robert Shearin at 601-398-6046 
or rpnshearin@comcast.net 
Church.  

WEIGHT LOSS SUPPORT GROUP   Come join 
us each week as we support each other on our 
weight loss journey.  Tuesday morning at 9:00 
am for a weigh in and sharing.  Liz Brown is our
contact person for this adventure.  901-331-

3419.    MAKE PLANS TO JOIN US EACH WEEK 

AS WE STRIVE TO BECOME HEALTHIER, 
HAPPIER PERSONS!!!

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES DIOCESE OF MEMPHIS ALL SOULS 
DAY MASS  The All Souls Day Mass will be celebrated at
Historic Calvary Catholic Cemetery 1663 Elvis Presley 
Blvd. on Thursday November 2nd, 2017.  The Service 
will begin at 10 am.  The Most Reverend Bishop Martin 
David Holley, D.D. will preside with priests and deacons
from throughout the Diocese in attendance.  All are 
invited and encouraged to attend, to remember the souls 
of the faithfully departed, family and friends, which have
gone before us in Faith.  Following Mass a barbeque 
lunch will be served.. (901-948-1529)

  Confessions available by appointment  662-429-
7851     

TODAY’S READINGS
First Reading — On this mountain the LORD will make 
for all peoples a feast of rich food and choice wines 
(Isaiah 25:6-10a).
Psalm — I shall live in the house of the Lord all the 
days of my life (Psalm 23).
Second Reading — God will supply whatever you need 
(Philippians 4:12-14, 19-20).
Gospel — I have prepared my banquet, and everything 
is ready. Come to the feast! (Matthew 22:1-14 [1-10]).
The English translation of the Psalm Responses from Lectionary for Mass © 1969, 1981, 1997, 
International Commission on English in the Liturgy Corporation. All rights reserved.

     Have you prayed 
your rosary today?

THE HEAVENLY BANQUET
The mountain of the Lord described in today’s first 

reading is a place where there is no more hunger, no 
more weeping, and no more division of any kind. We 
need to pause and ponder these images every now and 
then, especially given the fact that we live in such a 
fractured world. The responsorial psalm continues to 
paint a picture of a place where only goodness and 
kindness flourish. These readings describe the heavenly 
banquet, to which God calls each of us through baptism 
and continues to call us throughout our lives. Let us 
“RSVP” to God’s invitation and live our lives consistent 
with gospel values so that one day we will be welcomed 
to the table of the kingdom.
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Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. Holy Spirit Parish Family offers their
deepest condolences to Gary & Kathy

Beach on  
the recent death of his father  +J. B.

Beach
May his soul and the souls of all the

faithful departed rest in peace

Thank You
Very Much!

Your hard work was VERY
much appreciated!

We could not have done it without
each and every one

of YOU!

As you can see from our totals, our 2017 Bazaar was a BIG SUCCESS!  When
you have a wonderful group of people working together like we have here in our

Holy Spirit Parish family you will always be blessed.

Your many donations…cakes, cookies, candy, pies, canned goods, gifts for the
silent auction, kids corner, Taste of DeSoto, selling (or buying) Raffle tickets

etc….were REALLY appreciated.  To all of you who cooked and kept the
kitchen moving smoothly, thank you!

The volunteers, especially the many NEW faces, that worked during the week
setting up, wrapping, pricing, sorting, cooking, thank you!  All of you who

worked the day of the bazaar and stayed UNTIL THE VERY END…Clean up,
getting the Education Building ready for classes the next day, taking down tents,
etc. etc. etc.….thank you!!!    WOW what can we say…it took all of us working

together to make it a success!!!



May God bless each and every one of you for your generosity!!!!!

THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU!!!!
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